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O Come, All Ye Faithful parishioners to be part of the 
Christmas choir, to sing at the Christmas Eve Mass at 
4:30 p.m. or 10 p.m., or on Christmas morning at  
8:30 a.m.  Many voices will increase Joy To The World 
from our little corner. Help us make a truly Holy 
Night, just as when The First Noel was heard. Talk 
with Clare in the choir area, or contact her at 309-566-
9309. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tickets SOLD OUT! 

RANDY SIMMONS TUITION  
ASSISTANCE SCHOLARSHIP for PEORIA NOTRE DAME 

 
Peoria Notre Dame and The Simmons Family announce 
the Randy Simmons Tuition Assistance Scholarship application 
is now available for the 2022-2023 school year.  Current 8th 
graders who will be freshmen next school year are encouraged to 
apply. The application is available on Peoria Notre Dame's web-
site,  https://www.pndhs.org/randy-simmons-tuition-assistance-
scholarship/ The deadline to apply is December 10, 2021. Any 
questions, contact Mrs. Cindy Dermody, Peoria Notre Dame's 
Director of Advancement at c.dermody@pndhs.org or 691-
8741.  
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.pndhs.org%2frandy-simmons-tuition-assistance-scholarship%2f&c=E,1,w43MpDUOiV1GtlkUNoKcV2_bBhsQfRK5wkHFqwumbZTbq_EaJYrPwRa5qTaOfzZmVcv--iE9keWgsZb-8K3AJ0vw3W8lt6gD4-pZ5D8n9g,,&typo=0
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.pndhs.org%2frandy-simmons-tuition-assistance-scholarship%2f&c=E,1,w43MpDUOiV1GtlkUNoKcV2_bBhsQfRK5wkHFqwumbZTbq_EaJYrPwRa5qTaOfzZmVcv--iE9keWgsZb-8K3AJ0vw3W8lt6gD4-pZ5D8n9g,,&typo=0
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First Sunday Food Collection This Weekend 
 Thank you for helping the St. Monica/St. Patrick Food Pantry to 
improve hunger relief for those we serve, especially in these dif-
ficult times. DROP-OFF FOOD COLLECTION will take 
place Saturday-Sunday, December 4th & 5th  in St. Pat’s          
vestibule. Bins will be in the vestibule. 
We will be using these donations at our December food pantry 
distribution at St. Monica’s. Our goal is to provide a week’s 
worth of food to families. We try to prove lower sugar and lower 
sodium options as much as possible. Please consider donating 
low sugar and whole grain cereals, peanut butter, canned fish, 
canned chicken, canned beans (black beans, pork and beans), 
canned fruits (especially those packed in 100% fruit juices) and 
lower sodium canned soups and vegetables. PLEASE MAKE 

SURE THE FOOD ITEMS HAVE NOT EXPIRED. We also 
accept donations of liquid laundry detergent, dish soap, 
paper towels and bathroom tissue.  
Thank you again for your generosity! 

Blood Pressure Screening This Weekend 

St. Pat’s Health & Wellness Committee will be offering Free 
Blood Pressure Screenings this  weekend  after all the Masses in 
the east cry room. 

Bible Study 
Please join us as we walk through the Bible from Genesis 
through Revelation.   It’s a fun, educational and spiritually 
rewarding way to spend your Tuesday evenings!  
We laugh, we cry and most importantly we get closer to God 
through Scripture.  You don’t have to commit to 
attending each session – pop in and out as your life al-
lows.  Just bring a bible and a notebook Tuesday 
evenings from 6:00-7:30 pm in the main church.  
We hope to see you there!  For more 
information contact Molly Knapp mejm66@gmail.com 

 

Giving Tree Gifts 
All gifts need to be brought to church no 

later than Today, Dec. 5th.  

Place gift cards and donation checks in the secure 

box that is at the tree. 

ALL gifts need to be unwrapped or in gift bag. 

St. Pat’s IRISH SWEEPSTAKES 
 

Our first drawing for the IRISH SWEEP-
STAKES took place on Friday, November 5 for 
$150.00! 
 

10 Chances to Win: 8 to win $150 (each Friday Nov. 5
-Dec. 24) 
                                 $500 Thanksgiving Day Drawing 
                                 $1,000 Christmas Day Drawing 

                             $20 per Ticket or 6 for $100.00  
 

Several ways to buy tickets: -Call the Parish Office 444-
3524; Purchase online from our website https://
stpatswashington.com/ 
Extra ticket sheets in vestibule—place in black box or 
collection basket.  
Questions? Call Parish Office 444-3524. 
 

WINNERS: 
Friday, November 5:       Lottie Gorski 
Friday, November 12:     Barbara Carter        -
Friday, November 19:      Mary Gover 
Thanksgiving Winner:    Armstrong Family 
Friday, November 26:      Jackie Mason 

 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

Baptism Class  

The December Baptism Class will take place next Sunday, 
December 12th after the 11 a.m. Mass. Please call the Parish  
Office to register for the class, 444-3524. 

Holy Day 
The Immaculate Conception of The Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

St. Patrick will have a Vigil Mass on Tuesday, December 7th at 
5:00 p.m. 
On Wednesday, December 8th, Mass will be at 7:00 a.m. 
 

St. Monica will have a Vigil Mass on Tuesday, December 7th at 
7:00 p.m.  St. Monica’s will have Mass at 9:00 a.m. on  
Wednesday, December 8th.  

CCD News. . .  
Sunday, Dec. 5th: Classes 9:45-10:45 a.m. 
Sunday, Dec. 12th: Classes 9:45-10:45 a.m. 
Sunday, Dec.19th:       No CCD Classes 
Sunday, Dec. 26th:      No CCD Classes 

2021 Annual Rolan Johnson Ornament 
For Sale in Vestibule Today 

Jenny Winne of this parish will be in the vestibule today after all 
Masses selling the 2021 “Glad Tidings of Great Joy” ornament. 
Proceeds benefit the Sisters of St. Francis of the Immaculate Con-
ception Retirement Fund. 
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